
THE VERNON CHORALE, Inc. 
Board of Directors Meeting  

Meeting #12: Season 2021-2022 Date/Time: June 14, 2022 - 6:30p.m. 
Location: St. John’s Episcopal Church 

   

I. Call to order 

II. Acceptance of minutes 

III. Reports  

A. President *  
B. Treasurer  

C. Artistic Director  

D. Publicity  

  

IV. Unfinished business 

 

 a) Summer board meetings – July 26; August 23  

b) Conducting Fellow search wrap up  

c) By-Laws – nothing new to report  

      

V. New Business 

 

 a)  Tolland Chamber of Commerce 

b) July meeting official board election of slate of board and elect officers 

 

VI. Adjournment    

*President Report:  

Rehearsing at St. John’s went well, no issues other than climate control.  The relationship we have built 

with them and St. Bernard, I believe, are good ones on both sides.  

Finding John Patorelle for IT help is AWESOME! Thanks to Julie for suggesting CT. Voice Channel as a 

resource.   

I had a phone discussion with Mike Purcaro (Vernon Town Administrator) about the Vernon Arts 

Commission’s possible demise. Vernon decided NOT to dissolve VAC but they will not be receiving 

funding from the town for grants but they can continue.  They are creating an Arts and Culture 

Commission in light of plans to create a Cultural District in the Rockville area. It’s my understanding that 

VAC will get funded 1 more year, then funding will move to the new commission.  The conversation led 

to discussing how he and the town’s communications director are more than happy to help get press 

when we have special news or events as they are in contact with the press almost daily and have long 

relationships with them.  


